
 

 

City of Harvard, 

McHenry County, Illinois 

Budget Hearing Notice 
 

 

Notice is hereby given in compliance with the Illinois Municipal Code, 65 ILCS 5/8-2-9.9, that 

the Mayor and City Council of the City of Harvard will hold a public hearing on the City’s 

tentative budget for Fiscal Year 2024/2025 on Tuesday, April 23, 2024, at 7:00 pm in the 

Harvard City Council Chambers, 203 W. Diggins St., Harvard. 

 

City Clerk Lori Moller 

City of Harvard 

 

Published in the Northwest Herald 

April 13, 2024 


